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Subject:
Annual Inspection/Test of your Backflow Prevention Assembly 

Dear Customer,
It is time to complete your annual inspection/test on your backflow prevention assembly.  Backflow prevention assemblies are required to be serviced on an annual basis in order for them to continue to operate efficiently. 
Attached you’ll find a current list of Certified Backflow Prevention Assembly Testers in our area. Although GCSD is providing the list of certified testers, the District does not recommend any one company and cannot be held responsible or liable for actions of these testers, as they are independent contractors. GCSD encourages you to utilize a local business for the testing of your backflow. If you choose to use a local independent tester, please have a test conducted within 60 days of receiving this letter and submit the inspection/service report to the District. If you do not independently have your backflow device inspected and serviced within 60 days of receipt of this letter, the District will provide the service at a charge of $160.00 per connection. If additional maintenance or repair is required, the District will charge for materials and labor. 
The District will call the phone number we have on file to schedule a date and time to conduct the testing or confirm that a test has been scheduled with an independent tester. If your contact phone number has recently changed, please call the District Office at (209) 962-7161 Ext. 20. 
Should you desire additional information on this matter, please contact me at (209) 962-7161 Ext. 18
Sincerely,

Luis Melchor
Operations Manager 
Groveland Community Services District

